
 

  

 

POTASH RIDGE ANNOUNCES RESIGNATION OF CFO 
 
July 3

rd
, 2018, Toronto, ON, Canada – Potash Ridge Corporation. (the “Company”) (TSX:PRK) 

announces that Ross Phillips, Potash Ridge Corporation’s Chief Financial Officer, has resigned to pursue 

other opportunities.  

 

"On behalf of the Board, I would like to wish Ross every success in his future endeavors.", said Andrew 

Squires, Chief Executive Officer.  

 

Potash Ridge has commenced the search for Mr. Phillips’s replacement and the Company will take the 

time necessary to find a suitable candidate. In the interim, Chris Reid a director of the Company, will 

assume the role of Acting Chief Financial Officer.  
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors 

 

POTASH RIDGE CORPORATION 

 
Andrew Squires 

President & CEO 

 

Contact Information:  
Andrew Squires 

President and Chief Executive Officer 

Office: 416-362-8640 ext. 104 
asquires@potashridge.com 

 

FORWARD LOOKING STATEMENTS: This news release contains forward-looking statements, which relate to future 

events or future performance and reflect management’s current expectations and assumptions. Such forward-looking 
statements reflect management’s current beliefs and are based on assumptions made by and information currently available to 

the Company. Investors are cautioned that these forward looking statements are neither promises nor guarantees, and are 

subject to risks and uncertainties that may cause future results to differ materially from those expected. These forward-looking 

statements are made as of the date hereof and, except as required under applicable securities legislation, the Company does not 

assume any obligation to update or revise them to reflect new events or circumstances.All of the forward-looking statements 

made in this press release are qualified by these cautionary statements and by those made in our filings with SEDAR in Canada 

(available at www.sedar.com).  


